
 

 

 

Call for sponsorship:  

‘Investing in Europe’s Agri-Future – EU funding 

opportunities for the insect farming sector’  

IPIFF Webinar 28 June 2024 

 

The International Platform of Insects for Food and Feed (IPIFF) is pleased to present to you 

our latest online workshop titled: ‘‘Investing in Europe’s Agri-Future – EU funding opportunities 

for the insect farming sector’ on 28 June (from 10 am until 12 pm – CEST). This event opens the 

possibility for participating organisations/companies to profile their entity and its activities through 

associated sponsorship.  

Our sponsorship package offers you the possibility to display your company/organisation 

information (i.e. logo and company description) on the following IPIFF communication materials: 

- social media platforms (a post referring to your organisation/company will be released 

every week); 

- the programme of the workshop;  

- the IPIFF website (e.g. through a dedicated webpage bearing the logo and description of 

your organisation/company); 

- other correspondences related to the event (e.g. announcements via the Mailchimp 

platform)  

Furthermore, your company/organisation will be mentioned in the introductory and concluding 

speeches of the event. The event will benefit from a professional moderator.  

There are two applicable sponsorship fees for this event:  

1. IPIFF Members: 500 €;  

2. Non-IPIFF Members: 750 €.  

For any questions on this sponsorship package and/or on this workshop, please get in touch with 

us via email - christophe.derrien@ipiff.org or eduard.tsvetanov@ipiff.org.  

 

See you June 28!  

mailto:christophe.derrien@ipiff.org
mailto:eduard.tsvetanov@ipiff.org

